
Puffins Weekly Overview                   
Term 6 Week 6 

We have had a brilliant SPORTS WEEK! 
I am sorry I haven’t managed to take many photos and I haven’t uploaded any yet, but it 

has been a fabulous week. A special mention for their superb effort in the 
Triathlon/Aquathlon – both taking part and helping!  

 Friday 12th July. This week we have been learning about … 

Other 
Curriculum 
Areas 

➢ Sports Week Diaries 
➢  Music – percussion play along to the Olympic Fanfare by John Williams 
➢ PSHE – dealing with unwelcome changes 
➢ Spanish – sports Coordinates 

➢ Translation on a grid 

Sports • Pilates 

• Netball 

• Cornhole 

• Lacrosse 

• Potted Sports 

• Running 

• Skipping 

• Benchball 

• Tennis 

• Football 

• Ultimate Frisbee 

• Swimming 

• Speedstacking 

• Cricket 

• Rollerskating (the lucky few with skates!) 

 News and  
 reminders  

Next Week On Monday afternoon and Tuesday morning the children will have 
transition time with Mr Miller. 

On Tuesday afternoon we are hoping to have a last swimming lesson in the pool. We 
will also try to finish our GarageBand compositions – so please can they bring their 
headphones in again? There were several children who didn’t have any last week and 
we only 1 pair in school, so if you can dig out any, they don’t need to be fancy Bluetooth 
ones - as long as they have a mini-jack that would help them a lot. 

On Wednesday morning the children will have a special assembly with a woodwind 
teacher who will start teaching Flute, Clarinet, Saxophone and Trumpet at Barham in 
September. Do ask at the office if you’re interested in lessons. 

On Thursday we will try to do PE (probably rounders) in the morning, so they can wear 
PE kits. The sports coaches won’t be in for the afternoon lesson because it’s our final 
awards assembly at 2pm.  

Homework: Reading and Spelling Shed – List 36 – this is the last one – Well Done to 
those who have practised them all! 

Library Books can be borrowed from the school library for over the summer this year. 
Please take advantage of this alongside hopefully doing the Kent Libraries Summer 
Reading Challenge! 

 


